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December 8th 2024 

Dear Dr Palikaras, 

   Re: IUPS Junior Faculty Award 

The IUPS task force for determining the IUPS Junior Faculty Awards has  

finished its deliberations.  

It gives me enormous pleasure to inform you that they have been selected as 

one of four winners of this award and prize money.  The IUPS executive committee 

has ratified this decision. 

You are a very deserving winner, and your achievements and contribution to 

physiology are impressive. 

On behalf of the physiologists worldwide, the task force, and the IUPS 

executive Committee – Congratulations.  

A certificate will be emailed to you. Please send your bank and contact details 

to our Treasurer. 

We will be holding an awards ceremony at the IUPS 2025 Congress in 

Frankfurt Germany.  If you are attending the Congress, it would be lovely to meet 

you and congratulate you in person. 

Congratulations again, 

S.Wray     pp 

Susan Wray                                         Yoshihiro Kubo 

IUPS President    Chair of IUPS awards Task Force, 

       Second Vice-President IUPS 


